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Want to Play Basketball at DeLaura for the 2024 Season?

DeLaura Boys Basketball Open Gym Summer 2024
DeLaura Middle School will offer an open gym for boys interested in trying out for the 2024 DeLaura Boys Basketball Team in July.   Participation in these open gyms does not guarantee a spot on the team.   Open Gyms ONLY provide an opportunity for you to meet the coaches and get in the gym with other players who are interested in trying out. 
The dates for open gym will be July 9, 11, 16, 18, 23, and 25 from 4:30-6:30 pm in the DeLaura Gym.   Drop off and pick up will be through the gates in the front of the school.
Only incoming 7th and 8th grade students registered at DeLaura Middle School for the 2024-2025 school year may participate.  You MUST have a current Athletic Packet on file at DeLaura to be eligible to participate.  The complete packet can be found on the DeLaura website under Athletics at:  https://www.brevardschools.org/domain/11093).  Hard copy packets must be turned in before participation.  Packets can be turned into the DeLaura Main Office or brought to Open Gym.   Official tryouts for the 2024 team take place the week of August 19.  More information will be provided at DeLaura Registration on August.  
Please contact Coach Travis Logsdon with any questions (937-532-3721 or beachsideballers@gmail.com)
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